
Manheim Twp. H.S.      BULLETIN #68                Wednesday, December 8, 2021 
 
TODAY IS A CLUB DAY. 
 
Important reminder to all students: Now that IDs have been distributed, it is expected that IDs will be worn and visible to staff 
during the school day when you are present in the building. Your id card is necessary when going through the lunch line, checking 
into the library, and when checking in at attendance after the start of the school day. If you don’t have a lanyard, stop down to 
the main office to get one.  
 
Attention Seniors - All transcript request forms must be submitted to the Counseling Office 10 school days prior to your 
application deadline.  In order to meet the following deadlines, your transcript release form should be submitted to the 
Counseling office by the corresponding date:   January 1 Deadline - submitted by TODAY, Dec. 8th  
 
The application instructions for students interested in attending CTC for the 2022-2023 school year can be found in the Class of 
2023 and Class of 2024 materials folder in Schoology.   Manheim Township's deadline for submitting applications is Wednesday, 
December 22, 2021.  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Stoudt in the counseling office. 
 
Sophomores interested in applying to the International Baccalaureate Diploma Program: Applications are due December 15 to 
Dr. Penner in room 282. Contact Dr. Penner with questions or for more information. 
 
Seniors: Prestige Portraits has added one more Senior portrait session on 12/20 /21 in Convo Hall. This will be the last chance to 
get your senior picture taken for the yearbook. To schedule an appointment, go to prestigeportraits.com and enter your 8-digit 
appointment code. OR, enter your state and city, and then choose an appointment date and time. If you do not get your portrait 
taken, you will not be included in the senior section of the yearbook. Please see or email Mrs. Schiffhauer or Mrs. Wolfe with 
questions or concerns.  
 
Student pictures and re-takes have been distributed. Students who did not receive their pictures can pick them up in the main 
office. Students who have not purchased a picture package and are interested in doing so can pick up a coupon in the main office 
for up to $14.95 off a picture package. IDs are also available for pickup in the main office. 
 
Attention all students: The classes of 2022, 2023, 2024, and 2025 are having a fundraiser at Lancaster Ice Rink from 3:00-5:00 
PM on Saturday, December 18th. The cost is $10.00 for admission and skate rental is FREE! Come out for some winter fun and 
help support your class! 
 
Mini-THON showcase applications are now available! Any sports team or club can sign up this year by using the link on the Mini-
THON instagram and twitter pages or by scanning the QR code outside of Mr. Sneeringer's room (112) or Mr. Aiello's room (177). 
Applications are due Friday December 10th at 2:30 PM. Please see Mr. Sneeringer with any questions. 
 
This year in support of Toys for Tots, Key Club will be hosting a penny wars between each class (freshmen, sophomores, juniors 
and seniors). The wars will run through December 13-17th and you can donate for your class and sabotage other classes during 
your lunch. Pennies are positive so you want to donate as many as you can to your class jar. All other forms of cash are negative 
for other classes so you can sabotage their jars. The class with the highest amount of money at the end of the week will get a 
prize for their entire class. Also, every time you donate your name is entered into a drawing for a $25 Starbucks gift card! So, 
make sure to tell your friends about it and get excited to raise a lot of money for Toys for Tots! If you have any questions, please 
reach out to Kylie Robinson, the Key Club President. 
 
It's the season of giving! Student Awareness is hosting a Toy Drive. All proceeds will be given to Toys for Tots. Donate new toys 
in the box outside the main and athletic offices. Donations will be accepted until December 17th.  
 
Keep bringing in your cans for the Students Against Starvation can drive to support Water Street Rescue Mission!  The first and 
second place homeroom will receive a breakfast from SAS and Student Council.  The top five classrooms are currently:  Brightbill 
with 172, Sweeney with 162, Daveler with 133, Kennedy with 110 and Broich with 59.  The final date to bring in cans is 
December 17.    
 

-see other side- 



Students Against Starvation encourages all students and faculty to bring one canned good as your admission to the home boys 
basketball game against Hempfield on December 21st. Please join us in helping Water Street Rescue Mission.  
Skiers and snowboarders!   
 
The ski-club will be running a trip to Vermont this year!  We will be going to Stowe and Smuggler's Notch on March 17 through 
March 20. Please visit our website www.mtski.com for more details.  Hope you can join us on the slopes! 
 
 

 
 

THERE ARE NO HIGH SCHOOL SPORTS SCHEDULED FOR TODAY. 


